
 

Enrolling Your Child in the Prestigious Stephen Devassy Music Academy 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings of the day! 

Thank you for choosing DPS Monarch International School for your child’s education. We are 
delighted to introduce an exciting initiative—the Stephen Devassy Music Academy at DPS 
Monarch—in collaboration with the renowned pianist, Mr. Stephen Devassy. 

The academy is set to commence classes from 2nd March 2025, offering an exclusive opportunity 
for our students to receive world-class musical training under expert mentors, including special 
sessions by Mr. Devassy himself. 

With limited seats available, we encourage you to enroll your child at the earliest to secure their 
spot, as priority will be given to DPS Monarch students. 

 
Key Information for Your Reference 

Enrollment Process 

To complete the enrollment process, please fill out the student enrollment form and proceed with 
the fee payment as per the details below: 

      Student Enrollment Form Link: https://forms.office.com/r/rg5z1YrqBN 

Class Schedule 

• Number of Sessions: 8 sessions per month (Twice a week) 
• Commencement Date: 2nd March 2025 
• Class Timing: 

o During Ramadan: 1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. 
o After Ramadan: 2:30 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. 

Transport Facility 

Available for students who require it. Please contact the Transport Department for arrangements. 

Fee Structure 

• QAR 400/- per month per course 
• Students may enroll in a maximum of two courses 
• Payment Options: 

o Direct Payment: School Fee Counter 
o Bank Transfer: 

▪ Account Name: GLOBAL MANAGEMENT ORGANIZATION 
▪ Bank Name: AL RAYAN BANK 
▪ IBAN: QA57MAFR000000000023108582001 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/rg5z1YrqBN


Exclusive Meet & Greet with Mr. Stephen Devassy 

After enrollment, we will organize a special interactive session for all enrolled students with Mr. 
Stephen Devassy and the academy’s music faculty. This session will provide insights into the 
academy’s structure and expectations. The date will be communicated to all enrolled students 
accordingly. 

We encourage you to take advantage of this exceptional opportunity to provide your child with a 
world-class music education. 

For any inquiries, please reach out to: 

       Mr. Rajib Das (Head of Culture): rajib@misdoha.com 

       Ms. Kanika (School Front Desk)  

 
For regular updates, please follow us on Stephen Devassy Music Academy page on 
Instagram and Facebook 

• Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61573495610608 
• Instagram:  https://www.instagram.com/stephen_devassy_music_academy/ 

We look forward to seeing your child embark on this exciting musical journey with the Stephen 
Devassy Music Academy at DPS Monarch! 

Thanks & regards, 

Meenal Bakshi 
School Principal 
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